
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 
 
 
Please be advised that on March 24, 2008, the Freehold Workers’ 
Compensation Court will move to the following address:  
 

2 Paragon Way 
Freehold, NJ 07728 

 
 
The telephone number will remain the same. 
 
Our Freehold Court will be closed on Thursday March 20th through Monday 
March 24, 2008 to facilitate the move.  Court will resume in Tuesday, March 
25, 2008 at the new location. 


